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Monday 28th September 2020 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

 

I wish to inform you that a member of our school community has tested positive for Covid-19. 

 

I have also been in contact with the Education Authority and sought the most up-to-date advice 

from the Public Health Agency (PHA) and have arranged for an enhanced clean of the school building 

tonight. 

 

Due to the timing and nature of the positive test, no other members of our school community have 

been affected or have been asked to shield at this time. 

 

Therefore, your child does not need to make any changes to their usual routine, including school 

attendance. 

 

School will open on Tuesday 29th September 2020 as normal. 

 

I do appreciate the concerns of everyone within the wider school community and wish to reassure 

you that every precaution is being taken. 

 

Ensuring the safety of pupils and staff is my absolute priority and I will continue to monitor the 

situation carefully and keep you informed.   

 

Parents with any questions or concerns are welcome to contact me at: 

info@ballytrea.stewartstown.ni.sch.uk 

 
 

Kind regards, 
 
 
Keith Black 
(Principal)  

Principal: Mr Keith Black 
 
52 Gortnaskea Road Tel: 02887 738619 
Stewartstown  Mob: 07902 984046 
Dungannon 
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